
 
August 26, 2024 
 
Dear Penn High School Parents, Guardians, and Students:  

I am writing to invite you to our annual Open House that will take place on Wednesday, August 28, 
2024, from 6:30 p.m. – 8:15 p.m. The purpose of the Open House is to help you become familiar with the 
academic standards and assessments for each of the courses that your student is taking this year. The 
schedule for the evening begins with you attending your student’s first-period Gold Day. Please have your 
student fill out the schedule below and bring it with you.  

Our faculty, staff, and students will be available to help you find classrooms. I look forward to seeing you on  
Wednesday, August 28, at 6:30 p.m.  

Sincerely,  

Dr. Sean Galiher  
Principal  

 

 

Schedule for the Evening  
Dr. Sean Galiher, Principal  

CLASS SCHEDULE  

6:30 – 6:35 p.m. Passing to Class  

6:35 – 6:43 p.m. First Block Gold  Room ________ Teacher _______________________ 

6:48 – 6:56 p.m. Second Block Gold  Room ________ Teacher _______________________ 

7:01 - 7:09 p.m. Third Block Gold  Room ________ Teacher _______________________  

7:14 – 7:22 p.m. Fourth Block Gold  Room ________ Teacher _______________________  

7:27 – 7:35 p.m. First Block Black  Room ________ Teacher _______________________  

7:40 – 7:48 p.m. Second Block Black  Room ________ Teacher _______________________ 

7:53 – 8:01 p.m. Third Block Black  Room ________ Teacher _______________________  

8:06 – 8:14 p.m. Fourth Block Black  Room ________ Teacher _______________________  


